
 

 

 

 Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Happy 50th Birthday to Viewley Hill! 

 

 As I shared with you earlier this term, Viewley Hill is 50 years old this year. We would like to celebrate this in school now, 

 and then as a whole school community with you in the summer when we can use the field. 

 

 On Wednesday 6th April we will have a party day with the children in school. This will include: 

- Party games 

- Making party hats and accessories 

- Street Party as a whole school (hopefully in the courtyard weather dependent) 

- Music and singing 

- Non-uniform day 

- Birthday present from school for all the children to take home 

 

Non-uniform day: 

The children have decided that they would like to wear a combination of: 

Red – for Viewley Hill 

Gold / Yellow – to represent 50 years 

50- the number 50 to represent how old we are 

 

The children are welcome to wear a combination of some or all of the above 

 

Street Party: 

As part of our street party, we will be providing the children with drink, a snack and birthday cake. We would welcome any 

donations of crisps and biscuits from yourselves as part of our party food. I would be grateful for any donations by Tuesday 

5th April. 

 

School Display 

We would also like to create a display in school to represent our 50 years. If you as families have any pictures, photos, 

newspaper articles that we could copy or borrow from when you or members of your family attended the school, we would 

be grateful so we can add them to our display to show our school history. If you have anything we could use then I would be 

grateful for these by the end of term. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

We hope you will support our school event and look forward to our community celebration in the summer. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Barkley 

Headteacher 


